DiVISION OF MALLINCERODT CHEMICAL WORKS

U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission
Isotopes Branch

Division of Materials Licensing
Washington, D.C. 20545

Attention Mr. Robert E. Brinkman

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to request in writing an amendment
to Item 8 of our current AEC License #24-2406-1 (J66), increasing
our possession limits for Mercury 197 as discussed with you by

NUCLEAR CONSULTANTS
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LABORATORIES M 8T LOUIS

LOS ANGELES CLEVELAND NEW

YORE CHICAGO AND ATLANTA
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September 28, 1966

Dr. Konneker during a recent telephone conversation,

Item 8 Mercury 197 -- 8 curies

We also would like to take this opportunity to increase our current

possession limits of Iodine 131,

Item 8 Iodine 131 -- 15 curies

This request for amendment is necessitated by an increased sales

volume,

Sincerely,

NUCLEAR CONSULTANTS DIVISION

MALLINCKRODT CHEMICAL WORKS

Donald W. Soldan, Manager
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